
  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All HSE staff must complete 'An Introduction to 

Children First' eLearning on HSeLanD every three years 

You should give your certificate of completion 

to your line manager to retain on file 
 

For more information 

go online and visit 

www.hse.ie/childrenfirst 

Mandatory Training 
Child safeguarding is everyone's responsibility 

http://www.hse.ie/childrenfirst

